

Hello friends & neighbors,

Last month I got a chance to volunteer with the Northern Illinois Food Bank along with my staff and interns. This month the Northern Illinois Food Bank is celebrating Hunger Action Month. For ways to get involved and help out check out their website. However you end up taking action, make sure to use the following hashtags on social media: #ActionMattersMost #HungerActionMonth #TogetherWeAreSolvingHunger



Festival of the Vine

Geneva's Autumn Harvest celebration is taking place this Friday (September 10th) through Sunday (September 12th) in downtown Geneva at Fourth and State streets. For more information check out their website

Professional Women's Clothes Drive

Mark your calendars for Monday, September 13th - Wednesday the 15th. Our office will be hosting a professional women's clothing drive at St. Andrew's Lutheran Church in West Chicago. Swing by to pick up a free professional outfit or two!



The Autism Hero Project's Gala

This year AHP will host "The 19th Hole" Gala event on Saturday, September 25th, at 5:30 p.m. at the Hawk Country Club in St. Charles. The Gala will have three different meal options including chicken, salmon, and vegetarian. There will also be raffles and silent auction items as well as a live band. This event will raise money for children on the spectrum. Purchase tickets here.

What's Next?

Tomorrow my office will be hosting our monthly Seniors Advisory Committee at 10am. If you are interested in joining please email our advisory committee at seniors.49th@gmail.com

My staff and I look forward to hearing from you! I encourage you to reach out to us at 630-326-9319 (English), 630-326-9419 (Spanish) or constituentservices@senatorvilla.com.

Stay cool!

Karina Villa, MSW State Senator, 25th District